
 
 
 

North Stratfield School cordially invites all Veterans in our community to join us 
for a Veterans Day Commemoration! We will have a recognition ceremony  
presented by the students and staff of NSS. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Friday, November 9, 2018 

9:45am – Doors Open for Veterans 
10:15am – 11:00am Veterans Day Ceremony 

  
Our Veterans Day Event is very special to our students, Veterans and their families 
in particular. Typically this is an event attended by students, staff, Veterans, town 
dignitaries, and parents who have Veterans being honored. Space is limited in the 
gym; however, if you would also like to attend, please RSVP below to help us plan 
accordingly and we will make every effort to accommodate all visitors. In order to 
have a safe arrival for students, we are unable to open the doors for this event until 
9:45am.  

 
RSVP:     (Tear off and return to NSS) 
We would be honored to attend:  

 
NSS Family Name: ____________________   Classroom Teacher: _____________ 
 
Veteran’s Name: ______________________   Branch of Service: ______________ 
 
Number of Guests including Veteran: ___________ 
 

Please return no later than Thursday, November 1, 2018 


